
 

 

 

 
 

THE GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB INC. 
2024 CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 

 
             
 

Sunday 8th December 2024, 10:30am 
‘The Stables’ 350 Brookby Road, Brookby. 

 

A FUN DAY FOR  
THE WHOLE FAMILY! 

 

 

Laurel and John have once again kindly opened up their home to us for 
our Christmas party. There is plenty of room for parking, setting up 
your gazebo, umbrellas, deck chairs, etc. as well as a secure paddock to 
free run your dogs. Please keep your dogs on a lead or confined at all 
other times. 
 

 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR… 
 
 

   

• LOTS OF FUN ACTIVITIES AND GAMES 
 

• GROOMING ADVICE Learn how to keep your Golden Retriever nicely trimmed and tidy to avoid 

tracking mud into your house, plus general tips on brushing, nail trimming, checking ears, bathing, 
etc. Have your dog’s tail or feet trimmed for a gold coin donation to the club.  

 

• A DELICIOUS POTLUCK LUNCH Please bring a ready to serve plate of food (e.g. a salad, cold 

side dish, cold savouries, cake, biscuits or dessert) to share. The club will provide cooked ham, 
bread, condiments, wine, beer, fruit juice, tea and coffee.  
 

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU 
 

To assist with our catering arrangements, please RSVP with your attendance by  
30th November to Jan Carlson  glenshaegoldens@carlsons.co.nz  Thank you. 

 
 

 
 

DIRECTIONS ‘The Stables’ is located at 350 Brookby Road, Brookby almost exactly opposite Twilight Road. 
We will have balloons and the GRC banner at the entrance. Drive up the driveway, past ‘The Stables’ and 
towards the house. We will have signs advising you to park in the grassed area on your right just before the 
house.  
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